
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
               Friday 4th July 2025 

           Choir Autumn Term V2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Choir sessions at Stillness Junior School 

 

I am pleased to advise you that we will continue to offer choir as part of our existing music programme next academic 

year. 

 

Choir sessions will be delivered by Mrs McCartney, Music Lead, to up 15 children on Wednesdays after school from 

3.30 – 4.30pm. Please note that this offering forms part of our music tuition programme and is therefore not an after 

school ‘club’ or childcare. 

 

Choir sessions dates for next academic year can be found overleaf. 

 

As with all elements of our music programme, Mrs McCartney will deliver 10 sessions per term.  Please note that there 

is a cancellation notice period on all music tuition of no less than one half term; you will be billed for your child’s choir 

place unless written cancellation is received to music@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk  

 

Please find cancellation dates below: 

 

Cancellation due date (on or before) Cancellation applicable as of 

Friday 24th October 2025 Spring Term 2026 

Friday 13th February 2026 Summer Term 2026 

 

To register your interest in these optional music sessions for your child in the first instance, please visit 

https://www.stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk/curriculum-assessment/music/ and complete the ‘Instrument Lesson Application 

Form’. Our music programme is popular so please respond promptly to avoid disappointment.  

 

We will do our best to accommodate all requests for tuition. If choir is oversubscribed, places will be allocated on a first 

come, first served basis.  If successful, you will then receive email confirmation of your child’s place within the 

ensemble. 

 

Choir is delivered at a cost of £60 per child per term .  

To secure your child’s allocation, full payment for your child’s Autumn Term place needs to be received via ParentPay 

on or before Friday 5th September 2025. 

 

If you have any queries surrounding music tuition, please email Mrs McCartney, Music Lead: 

music@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk 

For any payment or billing queries, please email Miss Enwonwu, SBM: admin@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs S. McCartney 

Music Lead 
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 Choir Dates 2025 / 2026 

 

 Autumn 1 half term 

  

 Wednesdays  17th, 24th September and 1st, 8th and 15th October 2025 

  

Please note that no Choir sessions will be held on the following dates:  

Wednesdays 10th September and 22nd October 2025 

  

Autumn 2 half term 

 

Wednesdays  5th,12th, 19th and 26th November and 3rd December 2025  

 

Please note that no Choir sessions will be held on the following dates:  

Wednesdays 10th and 17th December 2025 

 

      ~ CHRISTMAS BREAK ~ 

 Spring 1 half term 

 

 Wednesdays  7th, 14th, 21st and 28th January and 4th February 2026 

 

Please note that no Choir session will be held on the following date: Wednesday 11th February 2026  

 

 Spring 2 half term 

 

 Wednesdays  25th February 2026 and 4th, 11th, 18th and 25th March 2026 

 

      ~ EASTER BREAK ~ 

 

 Summer 1 half term 

 

 Wednesdays  22nd and 29th April 2026 and 6th, 13th and 20th May 2026 

 

Please note that no Choir session will be held on the following date: Wednesday 15th April 2026 

  

 Summer 2 half term 

 

 Wednesdays  10th, 17th and 24th June and 1st and 8th July 2026  

  

Please note that no Choir session will be held on the following dates: Wednesdays 3rd June and 15th July 2026 


